
 

Dear Allen Families,   

Next week, we will celebrate “READ ACROSS AMERICA”. Students 

in every state, every city, and every classroom will be celebrating 

this important week. We will also celebrate an amazing author and 

illustrator, Dr. Seuss. Please help us celebrate by participating in 

the events below.  Thank you! 
 

Monday, March 4: I’m Not Going to Get Up Today 
Students will come to school in pajamas or comfortable clothes and be encouraged 
to read throughout the day. 
 
Tuesday, March 5: Book Character Day  
All students are invited to dress up as their favorite book character.   
  
Wednesday, March 6: Wacky Wednesday  
Students are encouraged to wear a Wacky SHIRT/SOCKS/HAIR/HAT.  
  
Thursday, March 7: If I Ran the Zoo  
Students are encouraged to wear animal prints and bring a stuffed animal. 
  
Friday, March 8:  Green Eggs and Ham 

     Students are encouraged to show off their Allen Spirit by wearing Allen   
    shirts/ sweaters or green clothing. We would also like to invite    
    grandparents into the classroom to read with their grandchild from  
    9:00-9:15 a.m. 
 
Pocket Poetry will run throughout the week during recess time. Students are encouraged to 
practice a poem and recite it to an adult to get a ticket for a raffle. At the end of the day, 
winners will be randomly chosen for a prize. 

 
For more fun activities, students can visit Seussville at https://www.seussville.com/ 

https://www.seussville.com/

